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Dear Members, 
  
  
Sub:   Publication by the High Commission of India in Wellington to help Indian 
Traders 
  
  

Indian Missions across the world have been instructed by the Government of India 
to strive to promote trade, tourism, technology adoption etc. 
  
2.        In an endeavour of Ease of Doing Business (EODB) and trade facilitation measures, 
the High Commission of India in Wellington has published a business report “Ease of 
Doing Business in New Zealand: A Guide for Indian Traders and Investors” to help 
the Indian trades who want to do business in New Zealand.  
  
3.     The report has been brought out with the objective of informing business communities 
in India and New Zealand about immense business opportunities that await them. There 
is a huge potential for growth in bilateral economic ties given the synergies between India 
and New Zealand. This handbook is intended to provide valuable information to both 
Indians and Kiwis to further strengthen the overall economic relations between both 
countries. [Download Link: https://www.hciwellington.gov.in/news_detail/?newsid=97] 
  
  
This is for your kind information please. 
  
  
With warm regards, 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Dr. L. B. Singhal 
Secretary General – AEPC 
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